
 

Date: 12/10/2020. 

 

Notice to 3rd Semester & 5th Semester Students 

 

Students of B.A./B.Sc./B.Com 3rdSem /5thSem are hereby 

informed that if they face any Technical 

problem/difficulties during their online admission, it will 

not be possible to provide any Technical Assistance in this 

regard on and from 18.10.2020 due to Sharadiya Festival. 

However such technical assistance may be available on 

and from 06.11.2020. 

This is for general information to all students concerned. 

 

                                     

                                                                            
(Gopaldeb Kantha) 

Teacher-in-Charge 

Saheed Anurup Chandra Mahavidyalaya 

Burul, South 24 Parganas. 

 

 


